520 East Broadway,
Hobbs, iew Mexico.

4r.L. A. Hansen, Supervisor and
0il 4+ Gas Inspector,
321 Carper Suilding,
iArtesia, New Mexico.

Dear ¥r, tlanson:

e hawe recently worked over our “artin Yates
well No. 4, Unit J, 3ection 33, Township 17 3.,
lange 28 Last, Artesia Pool.

we would appreciate having the allowable raised
to 11 barrels per day effective april 1, 1956.

Yours very truly,

C. C. Salter

April 1, 1956



